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Symbols:  DRAP/JPT
	
	
Action:  Immediate

	
PURPOSE:  To inform the staff of OA and the State Apprenticeship Agencies (SAA), Registered Apprenticeship program sponsors and other Registered Apprenticeship partners of new National Standards of Apprenticeship for Blind Institute of Technology.

BACKGROUND:  These new National Standards of Apprenticeship submitted by Mr. Mike Hess, Founder and Executive Director, on the behalf of Blind Institute of Technology, were approved by the OA Administrator on December 14, 2021.  Region IV Regional Office of Apprenticeship will service these National Standards of Apprenticeship for the following occupation: 

Computer Support Specialist 
O*NET-SOC Code:  15-1232.00
RAPIDS Code:  2018CB
                                     Type of Training:  Competency-based
    
Database Administrator (Salesforce)
(Existing Title:  Database Technician
O*NET-SOC Code:  15-1242.00	
RAPIDS Code:  1130CB
                                     Type of Training:  Competency-based

                                     IT Project Manager 
O*NET-SOC Code:  11-3021.00
RAPIDS Code:  1048CB
                                     Type of Training:  Competency-based

Software Developer
Existing Title:  Application Developer
O*NET-SOC Code:  15-1252.00
RAPIDS Code:  1129CB
                                     Type of Training:  Competency-based


ACTION:  This bulletin is being provided to OA staff for informational purposes only.  Region IV, Regional Office will be responsible for maintenance and technical assistance regarding this program.

If you have any questions please contact Cynthia McLain, State Director, Region IV, at (303) 844-6360.

NOTE:  This bulletin is being sent via electronic mail.  






























